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Henry L. Alder
Secretary

April 19, 1971

Dear Section Chairman:

At the request of the ad hoc Committee to Consider Accreditation and Certifi-~
cation in Mathematics, I am writing to remind you of my request dated July 29, 1970
that each Section report by June 1, 1971 the opinions of its members on the questions
regarding accreditation and certification as discussed in the September 1970 issue
of the MONTHLY and as suggested in the sample questionnaire prepared by the Committee.
Reports have already been received from a number of Sectioms, but, since yours is not
among these, this reminder is sent to you to make sure that reports from all Sections
'will be. in by June 1. F

The Committee hopes that each Section will be able to summarize and interpret
the views of its members as expressed in discussion and in responses to the question-
naire. Section reports will be evaluated by the Committee in June and reported to
the Board of Governors in August.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely yours,
HU&W X(L“kLul
HLA:TW ' Henry L. Alder

Secretary
cc: Section Secretary




